The proposed conduct is directed at ensuring significant and immediate benefits to the public for
the following reasons:

1 ensuring compliance with the prescribed standards of public safety and security, as
required by the Federal Government, by selecting service providers known by WAC to
have the expertise to meet those standards;

2 ensuring compatibility with worldwide screening systems, by selecting suppliers to
provide equipment that meets the prescribed standards and functionality; and

3 ensuring timely completion of the installation of equipment in order to continue to meet
prescribed legal, safety and security obligations and to minimise any inconvenience to the
public for the shortest possible time.

The proposed conduct will have little or no public detriment because, to WAC’s knowledge,
there are no market participants with relevant experience and qualifications who will be
disadvantaged by the proposed conduct.
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